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ALL NEXT GENERATION SUNSHINE STATE STANDARDS FOR LANGUAGE ARTS 

                               
      

 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2009-2010?   
 
 
 

 The State Board is expected to approve the new Next Generation Sunshine State 
Standards for Language Arts in the fall of 2009.  

 
 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 
 
 

 Strongly encourage Reading and Language Arts teachers to use the crosswalk provided by 
the DOE to reference both the old and new standards since the FCAT Reading 
Assessment will be based on the old standards until 2010.  

 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 
 

 Teachers will not have the information based on the new standards, which is needed to 
prepare students for 2010 and beyond.  

 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 
 
 

 Language Arts Chairs, Reading Coaches, Language Arts teachers, and Reading teachers 
need to know this information.  

 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 
 
 

 The information will be posted to Language Arts CAB Conferences and department 
contacts will be sent an email.  

 
 

CONTACT  

 
Secondary Language Arts / Area Office Staff 

Diane Fettrow and Anita Plummer, Secondary Language Arts Curriculum Specialists,  
(754) 321-1857 


